

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please accept my submission in opposition to the Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018. To kill a child in his/her Mother's womb must not be accepted. The life and wellbeing of both Mothers and their children must be protected and saved. We must not make the taking of life, especially the lives of unborn children legal. Surely it is our duty as a humane society to use our resources to safe guard the lives and wellbeing of both Mothers and their children through support, not the legalising of an industry built on killing unborn children. This cannot be the way we respond to the women and children who find themselves in these vulnerable situations. We must fight for life, not legalise murder. Please protect life for every human being. Thank you for accepting my submission in opposition to the Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018.

Yours Sincerely,

SARGENT, Dean

